
On 13 July 2024, 6 students participated in Special Olympics 
Bocce Competition under Senior Division. They 
demonstrated perseverance and commitment, diligently 
practicing and trying their best to master the Bocce skills in 
less than three weeks. 

Their training included practice sessions during recess and 
additional Saturday sessions. The KS Bocce athletes 
performed remarkably well and exhibited good 
sportsmanship throughout the competition. The school is 
proud of their achievements.
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